-:fa Azalea Gardens Middle School

g Message from the Principal
: Blast into Reading and Writing!

May 18, 2020

Azalea Gardens Middle School Instructional Focus
The instructional focus of Azalea Gardens Middle School is for all students to show measurable growth in
reading, writing, and learning for excellence through the implementation of a school wide focus on reading and
writing across the content areas as measured by SOL scores, a common writing rubric, and STAR reading.

Message from the Principal:

Good evening AGMS Parents, Students, and Families, this is your principal, Dr. Kirk, calling
with some information for the week of May 18, 2020.

Phase IV Packets. Phase IV packets will be distributed this week and next: Monday,
Wednesday, and Friday from 11am to 1pm. Packets can also be found on the NPS website.

Learning Packet Submission. We are now collecting completed Learning Packets. Scheduled
times to turn in learning packets are Tuesdays and Thursdays from 10:00 a.m. until 2:00 p.m.

Parents and students, please make sure you are turning in completed packets. All work should
be done in the packet, and please allow 2-3 weeks for feedback. Remember, engagement in
distance learning, either online or with the packets is required to pass.

ParentVue. You can look in ParentVue to see your child’s assignment completion. A “1” or
“0” means your child’s teacher has not received the work. A “2” or “100” means that they
have received it. Remember, while not for grading, schoolwork is nonetheless required.
Contact your child’s teacher for more information.

Parent Engagement Workshop. We would like to thank all of the parents and teachers who
participated in our first virtual parent workshop called “Parent with a Purpose” presented by
Mr. J.T. Taylor. This dynamic workshop was an inspirational success. Be on the lookout for
more ways to engage.

This information and more can be found on the AGMS website. You can also follow us on
Instagram and Twitter #AGMSRockets. Plus, the new Coronavirus Newsletter has been
published on the NPS website. Stay connected, stay informed, and please stay safe, healthy,
and remember as always ...

GO Rockets!




